
 
   

  
  

 

  
 

 
 

 

 

 
   

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

     
 

OFFICE OF THE DISTRICT ATTORNEY 
MARIN COUNTY, CALIFORNIA
 ___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Prevention  Prosecution  Protection Lori E. Frugoli 
District Attorney 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        June 1, 2020 
District Attorney Lori E. Frugoli 
Telephone: (415) 473-6450 

We are proud of Marin County and the peaceful and thoughtful manner in which we have shown 
community unity in demonstrating our recognition of racial injustice across our nation.  We join our 
colleagues at the California District Attorney's Association in condemning bigotry and racism in any form, 
in any uniform, by any perpetrator.   

*We recognize that we have the profound duty and responsibility to use our extraordinary power in our 
respective offices to dismantle generations of inequity and to, with courage, continue to build systems of 
justice that represent a new way forward. A new day. A new hope. 

There is nothing more central to our principles as District Attorneys than the sanctity and uniqueness of 
human life and our duty and privilege to stand with the voiceless in the pursuit of justice. California’s 
District Attorneys stand united in our condemnation of unchecked and cruel brutality. 

We and the other prosecutor members of the California District Attorney's Association, who have taken 
an oath to defend the Constitution of the United States and the Constitution of the State of California, offer 
our most sorrowful condolences to the family and colleagues of Mr. George Floyd and to the 
communities across this country so deeply wounded and suffering.  

We stand in quiet solidarity with the men and women of Minneapolis in their fervent efforts to forge a 
path to peace and justice. 

As a poignant reminder of his senseless loss, we will continue our important work, alongside other leaders, 
to bring an end to the racial inequity, bigotry, and racism that has demeaned our justice system. As leaders 
in our communities and in honor of the legacy of George Floyd, our continued commitment is unwavering. 

We also support our local law enforcement leaders who have condemned the actions of the Minneapolis 
police officers. 

LORI E. FRUGOLI 
MARIN COUNTY DISTRICT ATTORNEY

 *CDAA Statement. 


